
Dear Supporter, 

Our opponents are worried. 

Why else would they already be running ads attacking our bill to create a carbon pollution market 

program and make polluters pay? Groups like the National Federation of Independent Businesses are 

doing everything they can to stop this crucial first step to reducing carbon emissions -- even questioning 

our grassroots support. 

But we are moving forward. Today, the Washington State House of Representatives is holding a public 

hearing on HB 1314, a bill that would hold Washington's largest polluters accountable. 

This is our opportunity. We need to prove that Washington has what it takes to lead this transition to a 

clean energy economy. That's why activists with Washington Conservation Voters are stepping up and 

joining me to show their support for this bill. Will you join us and show that Washington is ready to take 

this important step? 

Stand with Washington Conservation Voters and me and sign on in support of our historic 

Carbon Pollution Accountability Act ahead of today's hearing. 

Last year, I issued an executive order that set in motion an ambitious plan for Washington's clean 

energy future. This plan -- covering everything from carbon reduction to clean fuels and energy 

efficiency -- will set Washington on a proven path to reducing carbon emissions. 

Passing HB 1314 is the first step. We have an opportunity, right now, to lead the transition to a clean 

energy economy by creating a carbon pollution market program. 

But make no mistake: We will be attacked at every step in this process. We can't let these groups stall 

our progress. 

That's why it's so important that, right now, we show that Washingtonians support our transition to a 

clean energy future. 

Will you join Washington Conservation Voters and me to show strong support for our Carbon 

Pollution Accountability Act? Sign on now, in time for today's public hearing. 

Thanks for standing with us. Together we're building a clean energy future for Washington. 

Very truly yours, 

Jay Inslee 

SIGN ON » 
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